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Public services should be run by the government without the introduction of private businesses. Any introduction of private business introduces a profit margin, taking money away from necessary services, and a profit motive, in which the goal becomes not the effective provision of services to achieve the goals of government, but the making of profits, usually by minimising costs and maximising turnover. This does not focus on effectiveness for the person in need of the service. Government should provide it's own services at cost, no profit margin means government will ALWAYS do the best job for the amount of money. The only way that businesses can be more actually efficient than government is by decreasing accountability, which is a risk in and of itself. Do not outsource the provision of public services, it merely priveliges profits for private businesses over the needs of Australian citizens.
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